
 
Sent: 18/06/2014 1:23:30 PM 
Subject: RMS response: MOD2014/0101 
Attachments: SYD13_00635_02 - S96 to Development Consent at 762-770 Pittwater Road, Brookvale.pdf; SYD13_00635_02 - S96 to Development Consent at 762-770 Pittwater Road, Brookvale.pdf;   Attention John Slater  Warringah Council          Dear Sir/Madam,    Please find attached RMS response for the above.    Your reference            MOD2014/0101 Our reference              SYD13/00635/02       The original Letter has been posted to you.   Kind regards,  Hans Pilly Mootanah Land Use Planner Network Management | Journey Management T 02 8849 2076  www.rms.nsw.gov.au Every journey matters   Roads and Maritime Services Level 11 27 Argyle Street Parramatta NSW 2150   Before printing, please consider the environment IMPORTANT NOTICE: This email and any attachment to it are intended only to be read or used by the named addressee. It is confidential and may contain legally privileged information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistaken transmission to you. Roads and Maritime Services is not responsible for any unauthorised alterations to this email or attachment to it. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of Roads and Maritime Services. If you receive this email in error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender. You must not disclose, copy or use any part of this email if you are not the intended recipient.  






